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Florida Public Service Commission 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Ann Cole 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee,FL. 32399-0850 

r-
c.n ' )Ms. Ann Cole, 

I am sending this letter in regards to a name change for our company. Our company code is TK002. The DBA High 
Tech Communications has been dropped from our company name. We are now officially Affordable Phone 
Service, Inc. Please make the appropriate changes to our company files. 

If you have any questions please feel free to contact me at the phone number below. Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

01 
C) 0 

Owner 
, 

c~:: 
L., 

_..' 
4' c:n 
,-- a 
-.~ 

~- 0""1L,,_.# 

::c ("')
:,:) 
U c:~) 
0 
0 

:=os \.,+/ 

::J: ! 
-T! 

'!? --lJ 
cn 

UNLIMITED LOCAL RESIDENTIAL TELEPHONE SERVICE 

2855 S.E. 58TH AVE. OCALA FL 34471 * PHONE 352-369-0999 * TOLL-FREE 877-369-0999 * FAX 352-369-1950 


